Jane Rasely

From: DIANNE LAUER <dilauer@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 7:00 PM
To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

The argument we all have with this hotel is the scale of it. the addition of more rooms and more
parking just adds to the disagreement. And more against the Zoning.. A 15 room Inn would not
offend anyone. It would fit in the neighborhood an not be a big impact on the area The street in front
of the property is already in very poor condition.

Doing the vehicle count in December is not a good picture of the average traffic. It should have been
done in July to get a true picture.

Just the impact of the building of the structure would be a huge impact on the area. the trucks
damaging the road and the noise and dust would certainly discourage anyone from using that area of
Winslow. The residents would suffer, especially the seniors in the area.

This hotel just would not be an asset.

Please use good common sense an deny this application, PLEASE

Dianne Lauer



